

June 21, 2005

Boris Cherniak "The Incredible Boris" 19-23 Observatory Lane Richmond Hill, Ontario L4C 0M7

Dear Boris,

On behalf of the Stratford EO Scotiabanker Association, I would like to thank you for your performance on Thursday May 12, 2005 in Stratford.

We really enjoyed the evening, it was very funny and entertaining. Your comedic presence and timing allowed us to laugh at ourselves and our co-workers for the entire show.

It is really amazing what the mind can do with just some simple suggestions and it is hard to believe that I haven't thought of using your talents with my boss when I asked for a raise, but having seen your show, you know I will be calling on you the next time.

Anyways, thanks again for a hilarious evening that the staff are still talking about.

Sincerely,

Mary Dolan Bohnert

Scotiabanker Association President Stratford EO Scotiabanker Association